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27th January 2025 

 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Early Years Workshop 
 
Our topic is ‘large, small and something very tall’. As part of this we have invited Little City UK to come 

in to school on the 25th March.  Little City UK is a company which is entirely mobile role play for the 

under 6’s. On the day, this workshop will enable the children to explore and play with no boundaries 

or limitations. 

 

In order for the workshop to take place we will require a payment of £5.20 per child which is due on 

or before 10th March. Please visit Arbor > Trips to make a payment and consent to your child taking 

part. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact the office should you have any queries, need to discuss payment or 

require further information.  

 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Mrs V Burgess  
Headteacher 
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